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Dear VUT Community,

RECESS PERIOD: 27 JUNE TO 13 JULY 2025

As we officially begin the winter recess, I extend my sincere gratitude to every member of the Vaal University 
of Technology community, including our students, staff, and stakeholders, for your resilience, hard work, and 
unwavering commitment during the first half of the academic year.

This recess is not only a well-deserved break, but an opportunity to reflect, recharge, and return with renewed 
energy and purpose. Let us use this time to prioritise wellness, reconnect with loved ones, and prepare for the 
exciting challenges and opportunities that lie ahead.

May you find warmth, peace, and inspiration during this season. We look forward to welcoming everyone back 
on 14 July, ready to continue our journey towards excellence and transformation.

Warm regards,

Prof SK Ndlovu

Vice-Chancellor & Principal 
Vaal University of Technology


